OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING RELEASE OF 2021-2022 ADMISSION RESULTS

The University of Rwanda (UR) is pleased to inform all candidates who applied for undergraduate
admission for 2021-2022 that the results of their applications are now available.

The following should be noted:

1) Selected candidates will access online Acceptance Letters for the programs they have been
admitted into through the link efiling.ur.ac.rw. Guidelines for online access to the acceptance
letters are published on the University website;

2) Qualified candidates who did not get the programmes applied for, were provisionally admitted to
other programmes they qualify for, subject to presenting their confirmation. Concerned
candidates are therefore requested to submit their signed consent forms to the nearest UR
Campus from 25" to 29" April 2022 (the consent form is published alongside this
announcement). Failure to submit the consent form on time will lead to losing the place, which
will be offered to other applicants on the waiting list;

3) Selected candidates are expected to confirm acceptance of admission offer by registering within
the prescribed period, as communicated in the acceptance letters. Failure to register on time will
lead to losing the place which will be offered to other applicants on the waiting list.

Done at Kigali, on 22" April 2022

for Prof, Alexandre LYAMBABAJE
Vice Chancellor



